Elsen, Nikki

From: Gabrielle Krueger <gkrue8295@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 8:16 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Thursday Meeting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Mayor Tim Kabat has shown up at both protests and fundraisers for underserved and marginalized populations in the La
Crosse community. The city's budget for next year does not reflect hearing the marginalized voices within our
community. In fact, it does the opposite of everything that these protests and fundraisers were about. Stand behind
your words by truly listening and taking action. Otherwise, why bother showing up to these conversations?

Our city doesn't need a new law enforcement center. This new center does not reflect the requests of those protesting.
Remember that it is your job to serve the public, it is your job to hear us and take action upon our requests. Do better by
our community.



